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Banning the sale of fur will result in the closing of a Business called Hareline Dubbin 

LLC.  Hareline is one of the worlds largest manufacturers and distributers of fly tying  

materials in North America. As a professional fly fishing guide, I depend on buying 

materials from Hareline in order to be able to run my business.  

Please oppose this bill.    


